

Dennis Duehren <dduehren@gmail.com>

Library Grant

1 message

Bear Lake County Library <blkcolib@dcdi.net> To: dduehren@gmail.com

Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 2:47 PM

Dear Dennis,

The Bear Lake County Library has come up with an additional proposal in addition to the money for the blinds. We have commissioned a local business to construct decor for our walls. This will consist of cutting vinyl quotes and inserting them on glass bordered by painted vintage frames. The estimated cost for this will be approximately \$280. We would appreciate it if the Rotary could help us cover this cost, as well as the cost of our blinds.

Sincerely, Helen Rasmussen Director